
 

 

 

Rome, February 10, 2020 

Dear friend, 

Following Pope Francis' invitation, given how urgent and necessary it is to “join forces in order to reach a broad 

educational covenant (Global Education Pact), aimed at forming mature people, capable of mending the fabric 

of human relationships and creating a more fraternal, equitable and supportive humanity” … “An alliance 

between the inhabitants of the Earth and the Common House, to which we owe care and respect”. 

He himself affirms - what other experts and international reports indicate - that “despite the Objectives and Goals 

formulated by the United Nations Organization and other bodies, and the important efforts made by some 

countries, education remains unequal among the world population”. 

On behalf of the OIEC (Catholic International Education Office) I turn to YOU, to INVITE YOU to collaborate in the 

co-creation of a book that collects the contributions of various leaders, agents and recipients of education, to 

build that global village of education of which the Pope speaks, in whose construction we must all engage with 

courage ... to put the person at the center, with creativity, commitment and collaboration, to train people at 

the service of the community, towards a culture of encounter, dialogue and inclusion, alongside the most 

needy. 

The title of the Book would be: 

THE GLOBAL EDUCATIONAL PACT 
- An education of, with and for everyone. Towards a more fraternal, supportive and sustainable society - 

 

We are counting on your knowledge and experience, your wise word that sheds light and inspires others, in this 

path of reconstruction of the pact and educational renewal, towards a more fraternal, supportive and sustainable 

world, that drives and extends education to all. 

To do this you must fill in the attached sheet ... with the data and answers to the four questions at the end of 

this letter, in a box. Please respect the indications that appear in that box, since each testimony will occupy a 

page of the book, hence the limitation of space. We want it to be an agile publication, so please express your 

ideas clearly and synthetically. Do not forget to attach a photo of you, updated, passport-size. Please send the 

text and photo to:  pactoglobal@lasallecampus.es   

We have until APRIL 30, 2020 to send responses. The assembly and layout of the book will be carried out in 

April. 

You may write in one of these five languages: Spanish, French, English, Portuguese or Italian. 

Thank you very much for your invaluable participation and contribution to this project. God bless you. 

We are at your disposal for any questions, suggestions or difficulties. 

Philippe Richard.    Juan Antonio Ojeda Ortiz, fsc. 
OIEC General Secretary      OIEC Project Manager 
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SHEET TO BE FILLED IN: 

First/Last Name:   

•  

Curriculum (1 line, position or main activity) 

•  

City/town, country: 

 

QUESTIONNAIRE 

1.- What can be done to solve and overcome the main difficulties or resistance to reach an agreement?  
(6 to 8 lines) 
 
 
 
 
 
2.- What can we change / improve in education, to build a more humane, fraternal, supportive and 
sustainable humanity? (6 to 8 lines) 
 
 
 
 
3.- How to focus on people, educate them integrally (heart, head, hands) so they put themselves at the 
service of their near or distant community? (6 to 8 lines) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
4.- Any other curricular, methodological, organizational, spatial or collaborative track to consider in the 
construction of this educational alliance? (6 to 8 lines) 
 
 
 
 
 

 

PLEASE. 

• IN A SEPARATE FILE, ATTACH A PASSPORT-SIZE PHOTO, WITH A MINIMAL RESOLUTION OF 

1 MB. 

• SEND TO:   pactoglobal@lasallecampus.es     
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